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STATEMENT ON REGULATORY REQUIREMENTS AND FREE TRADE 

 

Consumer health, safety and protection is the undisputable guiding principle of the gelatin and collagen 

peptides producers organized in regional associations: GMIA - Gelatin Manufacturers Institute of 

America; GME - Gelatine Manufacturers of Europe; GMAP - Gelatin Manufacturers Association of Asia 

Pacific; SAGMA - South American Gelatine Manufacturers Association and represented by GROW (Gelatin 

Representatives of the World).   

The members of the regional associations are producing gelatin and collagen peptides which are used in a 
various range of applications. Gelatin is mainly used in food and pharma applications and collagen 
peptides in health, nutrition, and beauty applications. 
 
The gelatin manufacturers represented by GROW consider that the standard for the trade of gelatin and 
collagen peptides is the OIE Terrestrial Animal Health Code (TAHC) . Most of the countries where the 
members are located belong to OIE countries and participated in the establishment of the OIE TAHC. 
 
The OIE code is considering all the most current scientific knowledge and expertise and GROW believes it 
provides all the appropriate measures to produce gelatin and collagen peptides of highest quality 
sufficient to produce safe, natural and reliable products and protect the final consumer. 
Creating or maintaining restrictions is detrimental to the global availability and trade of gelatin and 
collagen peptides that is crucial to the supply of markets mentioned above. 
 
GROW recommends all Governments to align their regional legislations to the OIE TAHC standards and 
reduce the administrative burdens as also recommended by OECD to improve the availability and trade of 
gelatin and collagen peptides worldwide. 
 
 
 
 
 
Disclaimer: This note is intended for general information only and subject to regular updates. Whilst the information it contains is provided in 
utmost good faith and has been based on the best information currently available, is to be relied upon at the user’s own risk. No representations 
or warranties are made with regards to its completeness or accuracy (e.g. towards regional legislations) and no liability will be accepted by 
GROW, Cefic and its Sector Groups nor any company participating in Cefic for damages of any nature whatsoever resulting from the use of or 
reliance on the information. 
 
 

 

http://www.gelatine.org/
https://www.oie.int/en/what-we-do/standards/codes-and-manuals/terrestrial-code-online-access/
https://www.oecd.org/gov/regulatory-policy/administrative-simplification.htm

